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RE: Request for Information held by SWFRS 
 
Your request ref: IG001301 has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

 
You asked us:  

As of 19 Jan 22, please send me details about: 
 

 The number of qualified drone operators (both full and part time) you currently have working 
for the you in any capacity (for example 1 x contractor, 2 x part time, 3 x full time etc). None 
 

 The number and type (by manufacturer and model) of drones currently in use (for example 3 
x DJI M300 etc).  No drones currently owned by the service 

 

 The number of drone crashes, losses or failures experienced in the last 12 months by the 
Force by drone type (for example 1 x DJI M300 etc).  None/not applicable 

 
If this request is too wide or unclear, I would be grateful if you could contact me as I understand that 
under the Act, you are required to advise and assist requesters. If any of this information is already in 
the public domain, please can you direct me to it, with page references and URLs if necessary. 

If the release of any of this information is prohibited on the grounds of breach of confidence, I ask 
that you supply me with copies of the confidentiality agreement and remind you that information 
should not be treated as confidential if such an agreement has not been signed. 
 

 

 

 

 



 

If you have any queries regarding your Freedom of Information request, please contact us at 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk quoting the reference number above in any future 
communication. 

If you are dissatisfied with the way that your information request has been handled, you can request 
an internal review by emailing Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk 

We would like to thank you for your patience at this time. 

If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioner at: 

Information Commissioner’s Office-Wales, 
2nd Floor,  
Churchill House,  
Churchill Way, 
Cardiff,  
CF10 2HH. 

 
There is no charge for making an appeal. 

Yours Faithfully  
Information Governance and Compliance 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk 

 

 

 

Information Requests 

We are kindly asking that any data protection correspondence come to Information Governance & 

Compliance via email, as due to Government advice many of our support staff are working flexibly and we 

may not be in receipt of physical post as normal. At current, we would encourage you to utilise BACs 

payments for items that carry a fee (such as IRS Reports and Interviews, where appropriate following 

standard procedure and charges). 
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